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The bill lacks scientific merit, drawing on the authors' moral beliefs and elitist tone. It 

fails to consider the current status, use, and value of fur for heritage users. Terms like 

"cruel" and "humane" are used without context or legal definition, merely reinforcing 

the authors' argument. Oregon should not endorse such rhetoric. 


